
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Marcia.Adams@scdmv.netMarcia.Adams@scdmv.net
CC: Yvette Sistareysistare@scprt.com

Date: 4/4/2007 4:10:15 PM
Subject: BCB input - procurement / State Fleet management

Marcia -

Yes, Yvette Sistare, PRT's Finance Director, would like to talk to you about procurement as well as state fleet management. 

Yvette can be reached at 734.1759 or email at ysistare@scprt.com .

Thought probably best to give you her contact information then you can call her at your convenience. 

Thanks!

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

phone: (803) 734-3272
fax: (803) 734-1409
email: aduffy@scprt.com 
www.discoversouthcarolina.com
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